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Public Notice 
 

Application for the re-designation of the Ottershaw 
Neighbourhood Forum  

 
An application has been received by Runnymede Borough Council for the  
re-designation of the Ottershaw Neighbourhood Forum. This is now the subject 
of public consultation.  
 
On 14th October 2020 members of Runnymede Borough Council Planning 
Committee resolved to designate The Ottershaw Neighbourhood Forum. This 
designation lasts for five years and expires on the 14th October 2025. 
 
If the forum is re-designated no other organisation or body may be designated 
for that neighbourhood area until the designation expires or is withdrawn. 
  
The particulars of the application can be viewed on the Council’s website at  
 
https://www.runnymede.gov.uk/planning-policy/neighbourhood-planning/5 
 
or a paper copy can be viewed at the reception of the Civic Centre, Station 
Road, Addlestone, KT15 2AH or Woking Library, Gloucester Walk, Woking 
during normal opening hours. 
 
The application for forum designation is open to public consultation until 5pm 
Tuesday 23rd September 2025 and representations can be submitted to the 
Council in writing either by email to planningpolicy@runnymede.gov.uk 
or by post to: 
 
Planning Policy Team 
Runnymede Borough Council 
Runnymede Civic Centre 
Station Road 
Addlestone 
KT15 2AH   
 
Representations received after this date will not be considered.                                                                                                                                                                                                          
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